Tina Mahler-Worth
*** 51st Street, apt. **
Brooklyn, NY 112**
(917)200-4444
Tina6666@gmail.com



May 9, 2014



To whom it may concern:

I am responding to your recent advertisement for position of **** published on monster.com entitled “Nurse Wanted.”

I am a registered nurse who received her license two years ago and who is completing her bachelor’s degree at this month. I am seeking an entry level position in nursing. The position you advertised appeals to me because it involves community nursing and involves the type of duties I had in mind that I would like to be performing.

My resume is attached. I may be reached at (917)200-4444 or tina6666@gmail.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,



Tina Mahler-Worth




